
We are Champions for Christ!

January 2, 2025

Dear Charger Family,

Happy New Year, Charger Family! We as a staff are excited about the second semester of school and
all of the wonderful events that will take place. Our 8th grade class is in the last few months of
elementary school and are anxiously awaiting high school acceptance letters.

School resumes on Tuesday, January 7, 2025!

On January 13, 2025, packets will be coming home for Registration for the 2025-2026 school year.
Please read it carefully and pay careful attention to the due dates. If you have a child that will be in
Kindergarten for the 2025-2026 school year, call the office so we can send a packet home for you
to complete. Registration for new families will begin on Sunday, March 2, 2025 at Open House.

IMPORTANT DATES:
● Tuesday, January 7- School resumes!
● Friday, January 10- Second Quarter Report Cards come home
● Monday, January 13- Registration packets for the 2025-2026 school year come home
● Friday, January 17- Second Quarter Honors Assembly
● Monday, January 20- NO SCHOOL in honor of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Day
● February 3-6-MAPWinter Testing
● Saturday, February 8-MBSP Youth Board Reverse Raffle

Our Charger basketball teams are all having wonderful seasons! You can catch the following teams
in action this weekend:
Junior Girls: 1/4/25 at 10:30 at St. Patrick Heatherdowns
Junior Boys: 1/4/25 at 12:30 at St. Pius X and 1/5/25 at 3:00 at MBS
Cadet Boys: 1/4/25 at 1:30 at Regina Coeli
Minor Boys: 1/4/25 at 8:30 at St. Benedict (Weidner) and 12:30 at Regina Coeli (Marko)

Have a wonderful weekend!

In Christ,
Mrs. Melissa Empie
Principal

Please check out the school website at blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/
“The Lord bless you and keep you; the Lord make His face shine on you and be gracious

to you; the Lord turns His face toward you and gives you peace.” Numbers 6:24-26

http://blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/

